Stoeger & Associates, LLC

HOVMSD FOG Control Program Update August 2016

Project Overview

Grease Trap Installation Update: As of August 31, 2016, two of the 6 sites (K-Town Bar and Benchwarmers) that were required to install grease traps, completed their installations. The remaining four sites are in various stages of the grease trap installation process. A more detailed summary of the six sites is included under their Community location header.

Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: Over the past three months, Dickey's Barbeque Pit has been visited and has not followed through on their promise to provide us with the grease trap cleaning documentation. We will send them a registered letter asking for then to appear at the next Darboy Commission meeting to show that we are not happy with their efforts, to date. A total of 4 reminder letters are required and 3 site visits will be conducted.

Village of Combined Locks: There are no reminder letters to send or site visits to conduct.

Village of Kimberly: Hitters Bar continues to ignore our requests for their trap cleaning documentation. We will send them a registered letter asking for their return to compliance and invite them to the next HOVMSD Commission meeting to better explain their non-compliance, should the letter fail to achieve the desired result. We have asked the Village of Kimberly to take advantage of the HOVMSD televising program to survey the sewer lines and lateral connection at Hitter's Sports Bar, to determine if they are discharging grease to the public sewer. There are 5 reminder letters to send and 1 site will require a site visit.

Village of Little Chute: The owner of Gentleman Jacks contacted us several times to say that the trap is ready to be installed but, they are waiting for their plumber. The revised install date has been moved to early September. The Heiting Place is scheduled to have their installation completed by the first week in September. There are 6 reminder letters to send and 6 site visits are required.

City of Kaukauna: Benchwarmers (formerly ET's Dog Pound) installed their grease trap in late August. K-Town Bar and Benchwarmers are now included into the FOG Control Program database for monitoring. Hillstreet Bar and Journey's Bar did not make their mid-August deadline but assure us that early September is their new goal. A total of 5 reminder letters will be sent and 5 sites will require site visits.